
 

1—Magellan Behavioral Health of Pennsylvania, Inc./www.MagellanofPA.com 
 

IBHS Provider Education Sessions Continue 

During this time of transition from Behavioral Health Rehabilitation Services (BHRS) to Intensive 
Behavioral Health Services (IBHS), Magellan and our county partners continue to work closely with 
Pennsylvania’s Department of Human Services (DHS) and our providers to ensure a smooth transition 
for both our provider network and members. As new IBHS providers are contracted, they are added to 
Magellan’s online provider search and provider directories. No BHRS will be provided after January 17, 
2021.  
 
Over this past year, Magellan has hosted approximately 20 IBHS education sessions to include provider 
workshops, prescriber forums, family workgroups, stakeholder forums and more. All of these sessions 
included important IBHS updates and attendees were able to ask questions related to the IBHS 
implementation. The recordings for these meetings, our IBHS FAQ, important assessment and report 
documentation, and the schedule for future provider workshops, can be found on our IBHS webpage.  
 
In addition to these larger group workshops, Magellan staff are also available to offer half-hour 
technical assistance calls to any provider interested. For more information about these individual call 
opportunities as well as any other IBHS related questions, please email IBHS@MagellanHealth.com. 

https://www.magellanofpa.com/for-members/find-a-provider/provider-search-start/
https://www.magellanofpa.com/for-providers/provider-resources/provider-directories/
https://www.magellanofpa.com/for-providers/services-programs/ibhsbhrs/
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